
Stagecoach are pleased to announce that 
from September 2017 we will be operating bus 
services to and from St Peter's Catholic School. 

Summarised below are initial details of the service we will be 
providing.

Bus Services
The 5 current routes will keep their current route numbers PT1 - PT5:

PT1 - Ewhurst, Cranleigh, Shamley Green, Wonersh, Chilworth, Albury and St Peter’s    
          Catholic School 
PT2 - Cranleigh, Rowly, Bramley, Shalford and St Peter’s Catholic School 
PT3 - Chiddingfold, Witley, Milford, Farncombe, Shalford and St. Peter’s Catholic School 
PT4 - Godalming, Busbridge, Catteshall and St Peter’s Catholic School 
PT5 - Tongham, Ash, Flexford, Fairlands, Stoughton Normandy, Rydes Hill, Park Barn and 
St Peter’s Catholic School 

•	 All the routes will remain the same with the exception of  PT3 where we 
would not divert to the A3, as all our buses can pass safely under the bridge at 
Goldalming.

•	 The routes will be managed and controlled by our local team at Guildford.

•	 Our buses are all equipped with Wi-Fi.

•	 We will set up a dedicated twitter account to provide updates on the routes,   
any delays would be tweeted by our depot staff.

Tickets
•	 Single and return cash fares will be available - £4 single/£8 return

•	 Annual passes would be available at £950 per pupil.

•	 Tickets would be sold via our Customer Service centre in Chichester,                 
not the current Bus2 website.

More information will be provided in the next couple of  weeks.


